

OW.No. (D/DCP (Tr.)/West Sub./2020, Office of the, Deputy Commissioner of Police (Traffic), Western Suburban, Santacruz East, Mumbai. 400 099.

Date: - 27/05/2020.

To,

Helping Hands Foundation, Fourth Floor, Malkani Chembar, Off Nehru Road, Vile Parle (E), Mumbai-99

Dear Sir/ Madam,

In the wake of global Corona Pandemic health professionals, Police and sanitation workers are font line warriors. While implementing law of the land Mumbai Police is exposed to potential Corona infected persons. In this situation personal protection with the help of PPE kits is of paramount importance. Helping Hands Foundation through its network always has done great humanitarian work during the time of Crisis and otherwise.

In order of minimise the risk of Corna infection, your gesture of providing PPE kits is highly appreciated.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,

(Dr. Sandeep Bhajibhakare)
Deputy Commissioner of Police (Traffic),
Western Suburban, Mumbai